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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      Deacon: Rev Peter MacDonald  
Sunday, 3rd August 2014: The Eighteenth Sunday of the Year A – Psalter Week 2
Sunday (3rd)           9.30 am: The Eighteenth Sunday: Emmanuel  Uchenna Onyemalu RIP



7.30 pm:   Polish Community from St Joseph’s
Monday (4th)        No Mass
Tuesday (5th)      10.00 am  Dedication of the Basilica of St Mary Major : Intentions of Lucy MacDonald 
Wednesday (6th)   6.00 pm The Transfiguration of the Lord: Donor’s Intentions

Thursday (7th)     10. 00 am Feria: Donor’s Intentions
Friday (8th)            6.00 pm  St Dominic: Donor’s Intentions
Saturday (9th)     10.00 am  St Teresa Benedicta of the Cross: Donor’s Intentions
Sunday (10th)        9.30 am 19th Sunday: Emmanuel  Uchenna Onyemalu RIP ****************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace
Finances for Last Sunday, 27th July 2014: Our collection last Sunday was £413.50 made up of £125.00 Gift Aid and £288.50 Planned Giving and Loose, thank you. 
Attendance at Mass: 51 
Readers’ Rota for Weekend, 19th Sunday, 10th August: 1st: Bibian Alabi, Psalm/Accl: Rachel Duddin,
 2nd: Julia Verri , Bidding Prayers: Jennifer Dowd
***********************************************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays and Weekdays: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
Parish Summer Barbeque: There will be a Parish Summer Barbeque this Sunday shortly after Mass. Everyone is welcome. Please use this opportunity to socialise with and know your fellow parishioners.
The Refurbishing Work around the Church: The refurbishing working around the church is managed by the diocesan fabric committee. This involves a lengthy negotiation between the building company – The Robertsons, diocesan solicitors, the architects and other groups. It was initially estimated that the work would be finished in eight weeks, but as is always the case in any building work, it went beyond the estimated time. I will continue to keep parishioners informed on any further development regarding the refurbishing of the church, thank you.   
Polish Community from St Joseph’s Parish Woodside: After a long negotiation and clarification, I have accepted a request from Fr Stuart Chalmers – the Diocesan Vicar General to host a 7.30pm Sunday Mass for the Polish Community beginning this weekend. The arrangement is a temporary one, as refurbishing work is beginning at St Joseph’s Church from 4th August. When the work is completed the Polish Community will return to their parish at St Joseph’s.  
Knights of Saint Columba Recruitment Campaign: The Grand Knight Richard Walk will give a talk to parishioners of Sacred Heart on the three aims of the order – Unity, Charity and Fraternity on 17th August as part of the order’s recruitment campaign. Please kindly given him a warm welcome

Office Hours: Tuesdays: 10.30am to 12.30pm, Fridays: 6.30pm to 8.00pm, Saturdays: 10.30am to 12.30pm, or speak to the priest after Sunday Mass, or phone: 07450831472
